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From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

susanders@gmail.com on behalf of
Susan Sanders <shsanders@gmail.com>
Monday, January 25, 2010 11:51 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed CFTC Regulations

To Whom It May Concern:

I understand that the CFTC is considering new regulations on the retail forex market particularly a 10:1 leverage. I
strongly object to this proposal and request that it be removed. It is unnecessary, damaging, and intrusive to my
trading efforts. It is an welcome effort to "save me from myself’ but in fact it will only curtail my personal trading. I will
be copying this email to my senators and to my representatives for them to add their objections to this proposal.

As a stay at home morn, I am depending on this source to add to our income.
Susan


